
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sponsor, 

 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Midwest Federation Foundation, Inc. Our Foundation 

supports the advancement of humanitarian, charitable, cultural and scholarship efforts through 

leadership with effective development and innovation. The Midwest Federation Foundation is a 

Section 501(c)3 nonprofit, an EIN# 82-3638272. 

 

Please consider supporting the students with your donation to the Foundation scholarship fund. 

Please see the website for more details: www.MidwestFederation.org/scholarship  

 

We look forward to awarding up to 20 scholarships annually. We would be grateful if you would 

be an important part of it and help make a difference in our Foundation’s efforts.  

 

Please reply to my email or call me at (630) 248-1957.  

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Robert Antoon 

Director 

mffoundation1@gmail.com 

Midwest Federation Foundation Inc. 

Mobile Phone: (630)248-1957 
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